
Town of Forestport Announces Comprehensive Plan Update with State Funding Support 

FORESTPORT, NY – The Town of Forestport is excited to announce the initiation of a significant update to 

its Comprehensive Plan, a guiding document for the community’s growth and development. This vital 

project has been made possible through a partnership with the New York State Department of State's 

Comprehensive Planning Grant Program, which has been instrumental in providing partial funding for 

this initiative. 

The Comprehensive Planning Grant Program is a competitive grant program that supports municipalities 

in developing and implementing comprehensive plans that articulate a clear vision for their future, laying 

the groundwork for economic, social, and physical well-being. The funding from the program is designed 

to foster smart growth practices, ensuring that Forestport can plan effectively for sustainable 

development that aligns with community goals and state planning principles. 

The Town of Forestport recognizes the importance of a comprehensive plan as a policy document that 

directs future growth and development to reflect the community's desires and needs while promoting 

environmental stewardship, economic prosperity, and social cohesiveness. The updated plan will serve 

as the foundation for zoning and land use decisions, capital investments, and the conservation of critical 

resources. 

Community involvement will be a cornerstone of this planning process, as the insights and input from 

residents, businesses, and stakeholders are essential to crafting a plan that truly represents Forestport’s 

vision for its future. The Town encourages all members of the community to participate in the upcoming 

public meetings and workshops that will be announced shortly. 

The Town of Forestport extends its gratitude to the New York State Department of State for its support 

through the Comprehensive Planning Grant Program and looks forward to the collaborative process of 

updating its Comprehensive Plan to reflect the aspirations of all who call Forestport home. 

For more information about the Comprehensive Plan update and how to get involved, please contact the 

Town of Forestport’s Planning Office. 

Contact: Planning Office Town of Forestport [Contact Information] 

 


